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May 2023 
 
 

Pyjamarama Day  
 
 

On Friday 16th June, Bishop Creighton Academy will be taking part in a Pyjama Day to raise money to get 
more children reading for a donation of £1.00.  
 
We are asking children to come to school wearing their PJs as part of Book Trust’s Pyjamarama fundraiser 
to help every child get a bedtime story.  
 
We have an organised day with different reading -related activities, from watching author and illustrator 
videos to, sharing and talking about stories. 
 
Please see the following link for our very own JustGiving donation page: https://bit.ly/438Rbbc 
 
And to help you get ready for Pyjamarama at home, here are some tips from BookTrust on reading 
together: 
 
• Make time for reading at the end of a busy day – ten minutes is all it takes!  
• Allow your child to choose the book; they’ll enjoy it much more that way.  
• They’ll love you getting involved in the story. Point at pictures, ask questions and don’t be afraid to use 
different voices for different characters.  
• But most of all, have fun and enjoy this special time with your child. 
 
If you would like more information on Pyjamarama, go to booktrust.org.uk/Pyjamarama  
 
Thank you for your support, we look forward to all enjoying a day in pyjamas on Friday 16th June 2023.  
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Miss Evans 
English Lead 
 
 

 


